January 13, 2012
Ronald R. Bohannan, P.E.

Tierra West, LLC

5571 Midway Park Pl NE

Albuquerque, NM 87109
Re:
Spectrum Assisted Living, Lot 1 B-1 Golf Course Road, Grading and Drainage Plan 
Engineer’s Stamp date 01-10-12 (A12/D025)

Dear Mr. Bohannan,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 01-11-12, the above referenced plan cannot be approved for Building Permit until the following comments are addressed:
· The areas west of Golf Course Road still appear to flow across the sidewalk. How will flows be directed into the sedimentation ponds?
· Provide top of sidewalk spot elevations along Golf Course Road.

· It appears that Basin 10 drains into Basin 1. Will the increased flow into Basin 1 (4.1 cfs) impact the water surface elevation of DI-4?

· Please update the drainage report to reflect all changes to the original plan.

· Temporary benchmarks are not sufficient. Please provide a permanent benchmark along with its designation.
· Include sheets C3C & C3D in the submitted plan set.

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 924-3986.







Sincerely,







Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.






Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.







Development and Building Services

C:
email
